
Dear St. Michael Parishioners and Community Members,

As principal of St. Michael Catholic School, I want to take a moment
to explain what it means for our school to be a fair-share school and
how you play a vital role in ensuring we can offer Catholic education
to all families, regardless of financial circumstances.

Fair share means working together as a parish and community to
keep Catholic education accessible. Tuition alone does not cover the
full cost of operating our school. To bridge the gap, we depend on
the generosity of parishioners, families, and the community to live
out our mission:  

“Shepherding our students to be fully alive in Christ.”

Your support makes it possible to achieve incredible things, such as:  
- Launching our STEM Program, which fosters innovation and
creativity.  
- Providing Scholarships, ensuring all families can access Catholic
education.  
- Enhancing Learning Environments, from classroom updates to
extracurricular opportunities.  

Here’s how you can help us continue this important work:  
1. School Envelopes: Consistent contributions through envelopes
make a big impact.  
2. Online Donation: One-time or recurring gifts go directly to support
our students.  
3. Volunteering: Offering your time and talents strengthens our
school community.  

Together, we embody the Gospel values of generosity and
stewardship, ensuring St. Michael remains a place where faith,
education, and community thrive. Thank you for your continued
support and prayers. If you have any questions or want to learn
more, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  

With gratitude and prayers,  
Rosa L. Rivera
Principal, St. Michael Catholic School  
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https://smpschool.ejoinme.org/MyPages/DonationPageCopy/tabid/1513875/Default.aspx
https://www.instagram.com/st.michaelsnohomish/
https://www.facebook.com/stmichaelschoolsnohomish/

